
   
  Next meeting: 
 
  Wednesday, September 30th 2015 
 Location: Brunner House 640 Main St. See  Map. 
 Demonstration: from 1 to 3:00 PM.  
 Board meeting: 3:00 to 3:30 PM. 
  
 The demonstrator is  Misty Rains. She will 
show  us how to make belts and or bracelets. 
See the list of what you need to bring for this 
demonstration. T:(720) 984-0311,  e-mail  
'naturallylivingmom@gmail.com' 
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 NEWSLETTER 

 
 
 

   
 President's Corner  
  
 Dear EAC Members:         
 The Eco Art Creators Fashion show: Even though 
we don't have a place finalized to show our 
fashions yet, we are making progress in creating 
new clothing and jewelry. 
We have the possibility to let people see  our 
fashions in Brighton during the reception of a 
show in The Armory on November 19th. We will 
know for sure if we will be admitted soon. This is 
great as it gives us time to create new things.  
 
 We have done a heavy amount of marketing for 
EAC activities and we are expecting a large 
number of visitors for our meeting on Sep 30th. 
Let's hope we will have new members as well. 
 
The Eye for Art program in Brighton is ending 
and the Holiday Sensations Art Show is starting. 
I hope that more EAC members are participating. 
 
We had a tent in Broomfield Days: Some People 
were absolutely fascinated with our product. I 
think that what we need to grow is more 
marketing activity. If we want to continue our 
club's operation.  
We have our membership payment due in this 
meeting. The fees are as follows: $30.00 for 
individuals, $25.00 for Seniors and $50.00 for 
families. 
Thank you to everyone who is contributing to the 
operation of the EAC but I need more help to 
grow as we want, can and should. 
 

  We still have many open positions for the  EAC's 
administrating activities. Please get involved. It is 
your club and it is very satisfying to help because 
we improve the quality of our lives, learn new 
things, use our creativity, and grow faster as we  
increase our accomplishments and possibilities 
when we work together.   Aura 
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  Activities   
  EAC's monthly meeting on September 30th .  
Please notice that we are inverting the order of 
activities at the meeting to accommodate some 
people's schedules. Come prepared to participate 
do create the art first.  Also we are going to have a 
professional Fashion speaker who is going  to show 
us the secrets of having  successful fashion shows. 

 
  Brunner House  Pick up art: Sept 30, after the 

meeting. 
 

  Nov 1st  BCAH: Send the information for their  
  web page update.  
 
  Fashion Show: Nov 19th. TBD 
  An introductory show at the Armory is pending. 
  We will know if we are accepted soon. 
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  Tools Needed for all the Demonstrations: 
 
1. Board or canvas  or surface to work on 
2. Bright  Water colors, acrylics or color markers  
3. Brushes, and paint rollers 
4. Two (2) containers for water 
5. Paper towels 
6. Pencil  
7. Ruler 
8. Exactor or craft knife 
9. Scissors 
10.  All-purpose glue, scotch tape 

11.  Invisible thread or fine fishing line, plus a needle. 

Picture of what we learned form 
Bernie Klingsmith's demonstration 
on the August 26 2015 Meeting. 
 

    
 
She showed us new ways to decorate old shoes 
and jewelry made from recyclables.                    

Exchanging Recyclables among 
members 

 
Phyllis  Has: Glass jars and black plastic trays.       
Beatriz Has: Photos in small forms.  

   Aura Has: All types of glass jars, meat trays,    
packaging nets, aluminum cans, cloth scraps and 
fabric softener sheets.  
 Isolde   Wants:  Broken jewelry.  
 
Please start saving the cans pull ups and old  
T- shirts for new projects. 

 
Newsletter and Web Page inputs: 
 
Submit  items to be included in the next 
Newsletter by the 15th of each month to Aura 
at:  aliesveld@centurylink.net .  Photos should 
be in jpeg format and less than 2MB  in size. 
 
Thanks, Aura   

 
Broomfield Council on the Arts and 

Humanities (BCAH) 
http://www.artsinbroomfield.org/   

   
   Nov 1st 2015 through the first week of 

February 2016 please send information for their  
web page update  


